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Entech Announces Move to The Gateway Building 
 
Reading, PA – Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) today announced that they will be 
moving their corporate offices to the Gateway Building located at the corner of 2nd and 
Penn Streets in Reading, PA.  The move to a larger office space, scheduled for early 
May, will allow the company to continue to support its growing operations.  For the past 
20 years the company’s headquarters have encompassed several floors within the 
American House also located in Reading, at 4 S. Fourth St. 
 
About the move, Entech’s president, Jeff Euclide, said, “This expansion is very exciting 
for us.  While we like our current facility, we just have no more room to grow.  With the 
move to the 3rd floor of the Gateway Building we will have more than 24,000 SF of office 
space which will allow us to better bring together our engineering, architectural, and 
environmental services in a more collaborative setting.  Since Entech was formed in 
1981, our operations have been located in Reading, and we feel fortunate to have found 
such quality office space within the City.  So much great work has been accomplished to 
create the Entertainment District at the City entrance, including the Goggleworks and the 
expanding RACC campus.  It will be an exciting place for both our employees and our 
clients.” 
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About Entech: 

 
Entech’s full-service engineering and architectural team helps its clients make more 
informed decisions for their facilities and infrastructure operations.  Within its 5 offices, 
Entech employs over 100 professionals who serve customers in the municipal, higher 
education, manufacturing, and natural gas markets.  
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